
I  am  writing  to  express  my  deep  concerns  in  regards  to  the  proposed  “Cap  and  Cease

Bill”. This bill intends to eliminate the difference between a fair Australian Immigration
System and National Lotto. I am certainly sure that this bill doesn’t reflect true Australian

values,  doesn’t  provide  equal opportunities, and is entirely opposite to Australian
Credibility  of  “Fair  Go”.  It also goes without saying, that there should always be a
check-and-balance system in place, which, as a result, can not be seen over immigration
system if this bill comes into effect.  
 
 
To conclude, all of us love Australia, that’s why we chose to live in Australia for good
whereas this bill would not only bring darkness in thousands of people’s life but would

also affect Australia’s credibility world wide. I would like to appeal to the respected
members of senate to disregard this proposed bill on the basis that we are not just the
application numbers.
 
 


